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Change in Coverage Criteria for Chiropractic Manipulations for MHCP and MSHO 
 

Effective April 1, 2019, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will reimburse 

chiropractors for covered services when billed with a diagnosis of subluxation of the spine. This change is being 

made to align with the benefits as published by the Minnesota Department of Human Services. Blue Cross had 

previously allowed additional diagnoses for services billed by a chiropractor.   

 

M99.01-M99.05 are the ICD10 codes identifying Subluxation of the Spine. Services billed with any other diagnosis 

will deny as not a covered benefit.  

 

Products Impacted  

This information applies to the following products:  

• Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP), including Blue Advantage Families and Children (formerly Prepaid 

Medical Assistance Program), Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) and MinnesotaCare (MNCare) 

• SecureBlue (MSHO) 

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact Blue Cross Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448. 
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